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Coronavirus update May 21st 2020 
 
 
Hello everyone 
 
 
I know it must be very difficult at the moment trying to work out whether our school will open or not 
in June. Please see the letter from Transform Trust (we are part of this group of schools) which 
should answer your questions. 
 
If you read the Transform letter, you will see that we have decided, as a group of schools, to open 
for some year six children to begin with. I have ensured all year six parents have been called and 
we will have approximately ten children coming in at first. Other parents have decided to keep 
children at home and, at the moment, government have said these families will not be fined. 
 
All children in other year groups will continue to learn from home- we have just sent a new 
learning pack out and will create another for the week beginning June 15th 2020.  
 
Those year six families who have said they would like to bring their children in will receive a letter 
with details for attending   
 
I sincerely hope you are all keeping well and safe at this time and I look forward to the time when 
we can be together again as Team Edale. 
 
Mrs O’Connor   
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